
GMReis Receives Regulatory Clearance for Fibula Nail 
 
June 17, 2025 - We are proud to announce that the GMReis Fibula Nail is now FDA 510(k) 
cleared for marketing in the U.S. 
 
With over eight years of clinical follow-up, the GMReis Fibula Nail offers a modern solution 
for specific applications where a minimally invasive approach is critical: 
 

• Elderly patients 
• Patients with poor skin quality 
• Other selected indications where traditional plating may not be optimal 

 
GMReis is exhibiting at OMTEC from June 17-19. Visit them at booth 715. 
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